Academic Assessment Committee 
Minutes

Oct. 30, 2009

Action items for committee member follow-up are highlighted in yellow.
Attending:

Betty Jo Monk 

Bob Newby

Carol Thompson 
David Crockett 

Jane Dennis 

Jason LaTouche 

Karol Blaylock 

Kay Teague 

Melissa Becker 

Nancy Boykin 

Teresa Davidian 
Gay Wakefield 

1. Mark Taylor coming to campus in Spring 
Mark Taylor, the speaker with whom AAC members Gay Wakefield and Melissa Becker were tremendously impressed at the summer 2009 SACS conference, is under contract to speak in conjunction with Tarleton’s spring ESP and ETC conferences.

2. New Website 
The committee reviewed the Website redesign completed by Gay Wakefield.  Consensus was that it is much more user-friendly and comprehensive.  Wakefield requested that the committee let her know if they discover any problems or needed enhancements on the site.

3. Fall activities 

The November deadlines sheet is posted on the Academic Assessment Website.

11/15:
Committee—review course maps & participate in college meetings

Programs—Sustainability matrices for all SLOs …
Each SLO must be assessed no less than twice during the next decade.
At least one SLO must be assessed by each academic program each year.
4. Dept. head rep’s—Please update your college dean and all dept. heads ASAP.

5. Next meetings( 
Friday, 11/20 at Noon
